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DRAFT 

   Action 

1. Sederunt: L. Arnott, R. Fulton,  M. Kinnaird, K. Darroch, L. Todd, 
Y. Hamilton, L. Patton 

 

 Apologies: S. Kenny & Cllr Fletcher  

 Ex-Officio: Cllr Waters  

 In Attendance: Sgt. C. Quigley 
Cst. M. Caird 

 

 Public: 2 members of the public.  

2. Approval of 
previous meeting: 
 
Matters Arising: 

Proposed: L. Todd 
Seconded: M. Kinnaird 
 
Cllr. Waters had a few residents contact him 
regarding the former Arden Bar, Building Control 
had inspected the building and were in talks with 
Tesco, also he had written to Tesco. 
Eastwood Crescent rubbish had been picked up. 

L. Todd/M. 
Kinnaird 
 
Councillor 
Waters 

3. Police Report Sgt. Quigley stated that the Community team was 
now established and they have 5 Sergeants. They 
were focussing on Youth issues at Rouken Glen park 
and MCDonalds. Also highlighting that residents are 
still leaving front and back doors open. 

Sgt. Quigley 

4. Treasurer’s Report: £864.71 in bank 
£6.53 in petty cash 

R. Fulton 

5. Secretary’s report: Local development Plan Consultation had arrived. 
 
L. Patton asked for volunteers to work on a response 
from the Community Council. Y. Hamilton and R. 
Fulton will work on this and report back to the 
Community Council. 

L. Patton 
 
Y. Hamilton/R. 
Fulton 

 Chairs Report: L. Arnott had raised parking at the hospital and 
smoking at the hospital at the PPF meeting. 

L. Arnott 

6. Planning & 
Licensing: 

Extension to Rouken Glen Vets & Woodlands Road 
rear extension. 

Y. Hamilton 

7. Transport: No changes for local services.  

8. Questions from 
local residents: 

None  

9. AOCB: Councillor Waters stated there had been a high 
turnout for the recent Bin Recycling Road Show’s 
and commentary had been positive. There would be 
an online Live Q & A at the end of May, on the topic. 
Timetables would be going out to residents. 

Councillor 
Waters 

 


